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To All FAMA Members: 

The results of the FEMSA/FAMA Annual State of the Fire Service Survey on Disaster
Preparedness will provide valuable information direct from fire departments. The more
surveys completed, the better the data, so please help communicate the survey to your
industry contacts. 

Please post the following web link on your social media accounts:    
https://www.fama.org/state-fire-service-srvy-disaster-preparedness/

The 2017 survey will close on Monday, August 28th, so don't delay in encouraging your
contacts to take the survey. 

Thank you for your help in our final push for responses.  
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